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10th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we approach our departure date for the Computing Live trip to Disneyland Paris on Saturday February 3rd, 
we would like to invite you in for a short briefing on what will need to be packed, itinerary and other 
important information. During this we will also take photocopies of the students' passports and retain them 
ready for departure SO PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING THEM WITH YOU! 
 
This briefing will take place on THURSDAY JANUARY 18th in the MAIN HALL at PASSMORES ACADEMY and 
will be from 6pm to 7pm. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Mr M Moloney 
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